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Market Space Announcement

We are excited to invite you to exhibit your work at our market space during the Regional
Humanitarian Partnership Week - Asia Pacific 2024 in Bangkok, �ailand. �e market space is a great 
opportunity for you to showcase your work linked to the theme of the year, best practices, services, projects, or 
ideas to a diverse and engaged audience of experts, practitioners and policymakers in the humanitarian sector 
and its relevant stakeholders.

�e market space will be open from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm from December 10th to December 12th, 2024 outside 
the main conference hall. 

�e market space will feature individual and shared exhibit desks of 6 ft by 2 ft and 3ft by 2ft equipped with 
chairs, power outlets, and Wi-Fi access.

�e market space will also have a digital exhibit space in the form of an LED screen placed at the market space 
to display any digital content you may want to share.

If you are interested in booking a desk at the market space or sharing your digital content for display, please 
write to [zainab.mir@communityworldservice.asia] cc [asiaevent@icvanetwork.org] with the subject line 
“Market exhibit space” or “Digital exhibit space”, respectively, by September 20th, 2024. 

�is exhibit space is free of cost for the three-day event. �e space allocation will be done on a first- come, 
first-served basis, subject to availability.

We look forward to seeing you in RHPW2023 and learning more about your work at the 
RHPW Asia Pacific team 2024


